
 
 

 

Minutes 

Board of Fire Engineers 

Monday, May 9, 2016 

 

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and 

Chief Corey were present.   

 

March minutes were read and accepted.  There was no April meeting due to CPR 

training. 

 

Bills were signed. 

 

It was noted that that the board needs to comply with 91-A document. While we have 

kept minutes for years, in order to be in compliance we need to post meeting agendas 

and minutes.   

 

We discussed requesting WEX cards for each truck, and the Board approved. 

 

We have no prices on the ramp yet. 

 

We discussed radio maintenance.  One to two-year warranty on new equipment, then 

we will need the maintenance contracted.  

 

We tried a new pager and no one liked it. We will try another pager manufacturer. 

 

We need to check on the price for cleaning out the evaporator and tank once a year.  

Washing of gear will happen more frequently, due to cancer awareness.   

 

We are waiting on new member’s background check to come in. 

 

JP passed his CPAT written exam. 

 

There is a broken 4” hose on 5E3 and we need a new hose on UTV. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Charles E. Corey, Sr. 

Brookline Fire Department 
Board of Fire Engineers 

Po Box 660 
Brookline, New Hampshire 03033 


